



Tower Hill Primary School

Fowler Road, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 OBW

www.towerhill.hants.sch.uk e-mail: adminoffice@towerhill.hants.sch.uk

Telephone: 01252 541786 Fax: 01252 376208

Headteacher - Mrs Linda Tansley

Wednesday 28th March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

After Easter, in History, Year 2 will be learning about the Victorians. To introduce the topic to the children, we will be having a Victorian day at school on Thursday 19th April where the children will experience first-hand what a school day was like in the late 1800s.

To get into character, we would like the children to dress up in traditional Victorian style clothing for the day and wanted to let you know in advance, as the Easter holidays will be a good time to find something suitable.

We will also be going on a trip on Thursday 3rd May where the children will need to wear their costume again. You will receive more information about the trip early on in the Summer term.

Please see the attached photos for an example of traditional Victorian clothing or feel free to speak to the Year 2 team if you are unsure.





Many thanks for your continued support.

Miss Stratton & Miss Fensome

Year 2 Class Teachers













